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Why do we need another government entity?? Is it to combat; rampant crime, out of 

control shoplifting, riots, people defecating in the streets, drugs being used and sold 

in front of day cares and schools, carjackings, property crimes etc etc?? We do not 

need a safety board we need the police and prosecutors to be able to enforce our 

laws. A safety board would be funded by more taxes on an already overburdened 

populace. Allow people already hired to do their jobs. 

I oppose this bill especially when the constituents are not allowed to vote on it. 


